Andrea Gyger

From: Noel Montesa <NMontesa@arrs.org>
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 10:04 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking

Cc: Michele Venezia

Subject: Proposed legislation

Our comments follow:

1. We support electronic filing provided it works well and free of bugs.
2. We have no objections to the filing deadline (with extension) of the 15" day of the 8" month following the end
of the fiscal year.
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